
CONSTRUCTION ALERT 
Foothill Boulevard and 

Hewes Street Pavement    

Improvements 

Foothill Boulevard and Hewes Street in North 
Tustin will undergo a pavement improvement 
restoration, which will enhance road durability 
and deliver smoother driving conditions.    

WHAT: 

WHEN: 

Orange County (OC) Public Works 
will be installing new pavement 
along Foothill Boulevard and Hewes 
Street in North Tustin. Construction 
will include the use of large       
equipment and temporary lane    
closures  in the project area.   

 

Please observe all project safety 
signs, no parking signs and personnel 
directing traffic. 

November 8, 2017 through approx-
imately late December 2017 
(excluding holidays)  
 

This schedule is tentative and    
subject to change due to weather 
or other factors   

CONTACT INFORMATION: 
Paul Weaver, Construction Inspector: 714-719-1742 

 

www.ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

www.facebook.com/ocpublicworks 

www.twitter.com/ocpublicworks 

WHERE: 1. Hewes Street:  

Pearl Street to Spring Street and 
Walnut Avenue  to Bond Avenue.  
 

Then: 
 

2. Foothill Boulevard: 

Newport Avenue to Hewes Street 

Paving areas 


